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Matthew Swinford

From: Jim Guest

Sent: 11 October 2019 12:15

To: James Kirkham

Cc: DC Support

Subject: 19/01148/F 19/01149/LB - North Arms Inn, Wroxton

Hi James,

The new plan for the extracts to route through the existing gable chimney should ensure the emissions are 
discharged above ridge height and minimise the impact of any kind of odour or noise to neighbouring properties. 
However, we would still like to see the detailed design confirming the full size and details of the extract system 
when it is submitted.

Kind regards,

Jim

Jim Guest
Environmental Protection Officer

Regulatory Services & Community Safety
Cherwell District Council
Direct dial: 01295 221799
jim.guest@cherwell-dc.gov.uk
www.cherwell.gov.uk
Find us on Facebook www.facebook.com/cherwelldistrictcouncil
Follow us on Twitter @Cherwellcouncil

This e-mail (including any attachments) may be confidential and may contain legally privileged information. You 
should not disclose its contents to any other person. If you are not the intended recipient, please notify the sender 
immediately. 

Whilst the Council has taken every reasonable precaution to minimise the risk of computer software viruses, it 
cannot accept liability for any damage which you may sustain as a result of such viruses. You should carry out your 
own virus checks before opening the e-mail(and/or any attachments). 

Unless expressly stated otherwise, the contents of this e-mail represent only the views of the sender and does not 
impose any legal obligation upon the Council or commit the Council to any course of action.. 


